
As you can see from the picture below taken on April 5th2023 @ 3:56pm after several days of rain. There 
is a lot more water being contributed from the properties North of mine, than the water run that I’m 
being held accountable for. They have laid out some stakes in regard to location of swale/drain but we 
have yet to have land owners meeting with Mr. Delay. To me the location of said swale and catch basin 
would be to follow natural low laying area not the 30ft away and 3 ft higher in elevation laid out in the 
3rd picture. 
 

        
 
Meyer property looking backtowards Martyn/Stanley Property. 

 
Proposed layout of Drain/swale from Meyer property to Martyn and Stanley Property. 


